Steven SeEe

From: Holly Favell Gray <hollyandmike@gmail.com>
Sent; Monday, February 24, 2025 9:40 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Bill H5351 med spa safety bili

To whom it may concern:

Bill: H5351 (med spa safety bill)- goes directly against recent health department guidance to regulate non-
physicians from doing a variety of spa procedures, many of which are considered the practice of surgery.

Current medical research does NOT support non-physicians ability to safely perform these procedures. These are
risky medical procedures and need physician oversight.

I oppose Bill H5351. Please reach out if you would like further elaboration on my viewpoint.

Regards,
Holly Favell Gray



